
 

 

 

 
 

 

Town of Bluffton 
Wright Family Park - Landscape Improvements 

2019-44 
 
 

Recommendation of Award 
5/6/2019 

 

 

The Town of Bluffton hereby posts the following notice relative to IFB #2019-44 for the 
site improvements at Wright Family Park: 

 

Town Staff recommends that the contract will be awarded to Hilton Head Landscapes LLC.  
The recommendation is contingent upon the approval of Town Council at the May 14th 
public meeting. 

 

The Town is appreciative to all contractors that submitted bids and encourages all firms to 
participate in future solicitations.  



IFB # 2019 - 44

VENDOR NAME BASE BID Alternate 1 Alternate 2 Alternate 3
TOTAL AMOUNT OF BASE BID WITH 

ALTERNATES

Hilton Head Landscapes 

LLC
309,923.00$                                            11,600.00$            15,267.50$            28,080.00$            364,870.50$                                                               

The Greenery Inc 368,137.53$                                            7,213.75$               10,048.75$            54,000.00$            439,400.03$                                                               

TOWN OF BLUFFTON
PRELIMINARY BID RESULTS

Wright Family Park - Landscape Improvements


